
William J. Cahill,.  
-Vice Presicont 

Consolidated Edison Company of New York, Inc.  

4 Irving Place. New York. N Y 10003 86 
Telepho e (212) 460-3819 DF copy 

July 19, 1979 

RE: Indian Point Unit Nos. 1,2&3 
Docket Nos. 50-3, 50-247, 50-286 

Mr. Boyce H. Grier, Director 
Office of Inspection and Enforcement 
Region 1 
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
631 Park Avenue 
King of Prussia, Pennsylvania 19406 

Dear Mr. Grier 

In accordance with the Environmental Technical Specification 
Requirements (ETSR) a new milk sampling location was chosen 
using data from the milch animal survey conducted this year 
and was chosen to be as close to the plant as possible based 
on the availability of milch animals in the area. The new 
site is Hilltop Hanover Farm.  

This site replaced Guard Hill Farm as a sampling site and is 
located outside the 15 mrem/yr isodose line. Guard Hill Farm 
ceased commercial operation during Januray 1979. A January 
1979 sample was obtained. The Office of Inspection and Enforce
ment, Region 1, was notified of the closing of Guard Hill Farm 
by telecommunication on February 6, 1979 which was followed 
up by a 30 day report dated March 6, 1979.  

Monthly milk sampling at Hilltop-Hanover Farm was initiated 
in June 1979.  

This change will be incorporated into a future revision of 
the Technical Specifications.  

Very truly yours 
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Copies: Mr. John G. Davis, Acting Director 
Office of Inspection and Enforcement 
c/o Distribution Services Branch, DDC,. ADM 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington, D.C. 20555 

Mr. Harold Denton, Director 
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington,. D.C,. 20555 

Mr. George T. Berry 
Eiecutive Director 
Power Authority of the State of New York 
10 Columbus Circle 
New York, N.Y. 10019


